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Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>

Driveway at 809 Milkweed Ln.

1 message

Dennis Gile <richmondfiredept@richmondvt.gov> Sun, Apr 10, 2022 at 6:14 PM
To: Ravi Venkataraman <rvenkataraman@richmondvt.gov>, Tyler Machia <tmachia@richmondvt.gov>
Cc: Gerald Levesque <geraldlevesque@ymail.com>, Dennis Gile <richmondfiredept@richmondvt.gov>

To whom it may concern: According to section 6.2 (f) of the Public works driveways need not exceed a 12% grade.
Richmond Fire Department supports the need for driveways to not exceed a 12% grade. Our fire apparatus cannot
access homes or driveways that exceed the 12% grade due to steepness.  Therefore the Richmond Fire Department
cannot guarantee Fire Protection on said homes.    Richmond Fire Department:  Chief Dennis Gile   . 


